
                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                               

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 
Date: Wednesday 24th April 
Y4 Brownlee Foundation Mini-Triathlon Event 
 
Dear Parents,  
We are excited to be able to offer the opportunity for 30 of our Y4 children to compete in the 
Brownlee Foundation Mini-Triathlon Event at York Sport on Wednesday 22nd May. All children 
in Y4 are invited to reply. If more than 30 children are interested, names will be randomly selected.  
 
We will be leaving school at 1.30pm and aiming to return to school for 3.30pm 
(although it could be slightly later depending on our slot at York Sports. Parents will 
be informed by text if we are running late on return). We will be travelling by hired coach. 
We are asking for a £2 contribution for the cost of the coach. £4 per child has already been 
funded from the school PE budget.  
 
On arrival, the children will be briefed and will then change ready for swimming. They will swim 
50 metres in the main pool. ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ABLE TO SWIM. You might choose to 
request that your child swims widths with less confident swimmers, rather than lengths including 
deep water, when you complete the electronic form. 
 
After the swimming, the children will change before they complete the 800m cycle and 300m 
run. Bikes and helmets are provided and scooters will be available for those who can not ride a 
bike. 
 
Children will need to bring the following: swimming kit including a towel (goggles are allowed); 
school PE kit with trainers not plimsolls; and plenty to drink. Mrs Fowler will be the teacher in charge 
on the day. 
 
Please complete the electronic form by 9am on Wednesday 8th May. We will confirm the names 
of those who have or have not got a place by Friday 10th May. Payment request will be sent after 
confirmation of the place.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Fowler  
 

 
Please reply by completing the following electronic form by 9 am on Wednesday 8th May:  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/btK2YWXkvr  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/btK2YWXkvr

